
2nd Annual Run for the Roses “Let Freedom Ring” Fundraiser 

Dear Partners,  
 
St. Timothy SOS Human Trafficking Ministry invites you to be a Sponsor of this exciting revelry where 
130+ attendees are expected to enjoy some Kentucky Derby fun at Crescent Oaks Golf Club in Tarpon 
Springs on Sunday, May 4, 2025. 
 
Promote Your Business. Sponsorship of this event offers business exposure, recognition, and event 
benefits. The party is also an opportunity to treat employees, clients, friends, or family to a great time! 
 
Demonstrate Your Commitment to Community. Proceeds from the Run for the Roses Fundraiser will 
benefit rescued victims of human trafficking in the Tampa Bay Area. Our mission is to alleviate all human 
forms of exploitation in every possible way. We focus on awareness and education to prevent children and 
teens from becoming captives of traffickers. We also support the local agencies that rescue, heal, and 
restore these unfortunate teens and young women. As a sponsor of our 2nd Annual Run for the Roses 
“Let Freedom Ring” Fundraiser, you join us in this mission.  
 
“Human trafficking is a crime against humanity. We must unite our efforts to free victims and stop this 
crime” (Pope Francis). We hope you will partner with us in our crucial mission to LET FREEDOM RING 
for all victims of human trafficking so they can live the way they were meant to – in DIGNITY and 
FREEDOM.  
  
Sincerely, 
Anh Flinter  
Anh Flinter  
Sponsorships, St. Timothy  
SOS Human Trafficking Ministry 
flinter33647@gmail.com   
973-903-1315. 

 

 


